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Our Ref: H0004-13.303

Date: 19 March 2003

E Sumner MA BM BCh FRCA

Dear Dr Sumner

Lucy Crawford Deceased

I refer to your letter received on 10 March 2003 and apologise for the delay in this reply due to
the St Patrick’s Day holiday in Northern Ireland.

I am delighted to learn you have taken an interest in the events leading up to the death of Lucy
Crawford. You have gained substantial credibility as an expert witness through media reports of
the Inquest on Raychel Ferguson.

In view of the approach by Mr Leckey I feel it is best for you to initially make contact with —

Dr Jim Kelly, Medical Director

Sperrin Lakeland Health and Social Care Trust
Erne Hospital

ENNISKILLEN

Co Fermangh BT74 6AY

Tetephone:
I am confident Dr Kelly will be able to provide a comprehensive range of related documentation.
I will be delighted to assist you in any way possible.

Yours sincerely

A

Stanley illa
Chief Officer

015-041-156



